
Psychology Club Minutes 
September 30, 2014 

 At today’s meeting we discussed 

o Tomorrow will be the last day to sign up for the Ropes 

Course that we are doing Oct. 18th at 10 in the morning. Once 

everyone has signed up, Amber (VP) will email everyone 

with more details about what to bring. 

o We will be hosting the Mock GRE next Friday at 2pm 

o The last day to pay for a psych club t-shirt will be Oct. 7th. 

The shirts are still $15 and all payments have to be in cash. 

o The Haven donation box will be set up tomorrow on the 

second floor of the Psych building. It will be there Monday – 

Thursday from 8am-5pm and Friday from 8am-3pm. We will 

be accepting donations for the whole month of October and if 

you donate sweatpants and a t-shirt you will receive 4pts but 

if you can only donate one or the other you will receive 2pts. 

They Haven needs these in all sizes and they will be coming 

to speak to us on Oct. 14th.  

 Dr. Browne talked to the group today about Graduate School 

Application process tips, all of which will be uploaded to the 

Valdosta State University department of Psychology page. 

 The Cord Point system will be added to the page as well for those 

of you who have not been able to make the meetings. 

 If you haven’t already, please join the Psychology Club on 

Campus Connect! 

 I hope you all have a great remainder of the week and good luck on 

midterms! 


